
   

January 2023 
 
NEU Strike Action, Wednesday 1st February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As explained in the letter sent home last week, students in years 7, 8, 9 & 10 should stay at home on 
Wednesday 1st February.  This letter outlines some suggested online activities that your child can do. 
 
Oak National Academy Online Classroom (thenational.academy) 

Lots of online lessons and resources linked to all curriculum subjects. 

 

Secondary Homework Help | Online subjects - BBC Bitesize 

As above, plenty of resources linked to all curriculum subjects, divided into KS3 and KS4. 

 

GCSEPod 

Year 10 students have their own login to access this resource. 
 

www.french-games.net 

www.spanish-games.net 

www.german-games.net 

Games for learning vocabulary in foreign languages. 
 
MathsWatch 
Students have their own login to access a huge amount of maths resources. 
 
Finally, a reminder that if your child is normally in receipt of a free school meal, you can order a packed 
lunch for collection by completing this form.  The meal will then be ready to collect between 11.00am 
and 12.00pm on the day.  Deadline for ordering is 10.00am on Tuesday 31st January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
J Mellor 
Executive Headteacher 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/secondary
https://members.gcsepod.com/login?cookies=on
http://www.french-games.net/
http://www.french-games.net/
http://www.spanish-games.net/
http://www.german-games.net/
https://vle.mathswatch.co.uk/vle/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1EDErZMRz0GECpp6T0w9-GtRbBNE08RLkx4ROWqeLepUQ0xMWUE1Qzk3SjRJWkpDT0dFSEJHMk0yWi4u

